
Westfield Street Reconstruction/ Penhurst Street Curb Replacement 
 Public Informational Meeting 

Westfield St. (Brooks Ave – Chili Ave.) 
Penhurst Street (Westfield St – Genesee Park Blvd.) 

  
DATE:  August 24, 2010      
TIME:   6:30 p.m. 
LOCATION: Lincoln Park School #44, 820 Chili Avenue 
 
I. Introduction 

Al Giglio, Managing Engineer/Street Design Division, City of Rochester, DES 
Frank Bonn, Engineer II/Street Design Division, City of Rochester, DES 
Kevin Quinn, Senior Pure Waters Technician, MCPW 
 

II. Sewer Replacement, MCPW 
 

o Replacement of existing sewer and manholes as required. 
o Replacement of existing house laterals to back of curb as required. 
o Temporary restoration of pavement and lawn areas. 

  
 
III. General Project Description, City Roadway Contract 

 o Replacement of lead and galvanized water services where required (East Side). 
 o Installation of cathodic protection systems on both watermains. 
 o Catch basins replacement for improved drainage. 
 o Excavation of and removal of existing roadway. 
 o New granite curbing with underdrain system. 
 o Placement of new gravel and the first two asphalt layers 
 o Adjustment of Catch Basin and Manhole frames 

o Replacement of most sidewalks. 
o New driveway aprons. 

 o Final pavement.  
o Restoration of grass areas affected by the construction. 

 
 
IV. Maintenance of Traffic 

o Traffic will be maintained using flag-persons when necessary. 
o Some access disruptions during curb, sidewalk and driveway placement.  
o Existing parking regulations will remain after the project is complete. 

 
 
V. Schedule 

 o Bid and Award    Winter 2010/11 
 o Street Construction   Spring 2011 

o Substantial Completion    Fall 2011 
 
 
VI. Questions and Comments  
 
 
VII. Contacts 

Frank Bonn, DES/Street Design Division – Design Phase,  
City of Rochester  428-8257    
bonnf@cityofrochester.gov 
 
Kevin Quinn, DES/Division of Engineering   
MCPW   753-7652 
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